cabot B&

July 22, 2024
To our valued customers,

Due to inflationary costs and price increases in liner board and other raw materials, the paper mills are sending through
significant increases to our paper packaging suppliers. In addition, producers in the resin market are raising prices due
to increases in global logistics costs and havoc caused by Hurricane Beryl.

August 1, 2024

e Moving Boxes +10 %
e Stretch Film +5 %

August 15, 2024

e Corrugated Boxes +8%

September 1, 2024

e Single Face Corrugated Paper +8 %

Best regards,

Nicole Gale
General Manager
ngale@cabotss.com
(902) 481-1918
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